
Let’s Dance!  

January 7, 2015 

Dear Parents /Guardians and Students, 

It’s time to get your feet moving with St. Jacob’s Primary Dance Club!  We will be running our Dance Club 
starting next week for Primary Students  (grades 1 and 2) on Thursdays during 1st N.B. in the gym.  Some 
dance genres explored may could include: Hip-hop, Zumba, Tap (with running shoes), and Jazz!   It is 
expected that students who would like to participate are able to come to as many of the rehearsal dates as 
possible, as we will be learning new parts to dances each week, some of which may be student-directed. 

Some Dance Club Questions and Answers: 

What do I wear to dance club? 

Wear comfortable clothes that will not restrict movement, such as a t-shirt and sweatpants, shorts, or 
leggings.   

What kind of shoes should I bring? 

Bring your gym shoes.  Students who forget to bring gym shoes will be asked to dance bare feet (as opposed 
to with socks) for safety reasons. 

What about water bottles? 

Absolutely! Water bottles are definitely allowed.  We want you to keep hydrated! However, juices and other 
beverages are not permitted in the gym. 

Can my siblings and friends stay and watch? 

Unfortunately not... Dance Club is for those who are dancing.  There are a lot of members, so we want to be 
able to focus all our attention on you and your ability to boogie! Can’t wait to see you all for our first Dance 
Club rehearsal!  Get ready to have some fun! 

Looking forward to dancing with you!  

Ms. Vanier


